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Walk with Pride (back to school supplies) 

Aug 3rd & 10th, 2019 



WALK  WITH PRIDE! 





WALK WITH  PRIDE! 



Speaker of the Week! 
07/31/2019 

Ray Aguilar is no stranger to Exchange for he indeed should be con-
sidered the “member extraordinaire.” As a member of the Sugar Land 
Exchange Club, Ray has been directly responsible for his company’s 
(“Classic Chevrolet”) sponsorship of our Spaghetti Dinner fundraiser 
for the past several years.  And as you are aware, this is our biggest 
fundraiser.  Ray is passionate about Exchange.  He goes out his way 
to support our cause. 

Ray is a Houston native and his career has included key positions in 
healthcare, hotel/restaurant management and senior care.  In his free 
time, Ray says he enjoys both napping and sleeping, since he gets 
so little chance to do either.  He also loves spending time with his 
beautiful wife of 29 years, Diana, and their 25-year old lovely twin 
daughters, Sara and Alexis Rae.  His family is his joy, his pride and 
his motivation to always do more.  Ray says he has two questions he 
asks himself, passed on to him by his beloved father. “Did you 
say your prayers?  And did you help someone today?” 

Ray is heavily involved in the community.  Here are just a few of the several important organizations 
he supports with his time, his heart and his leadership:  serves as the Board President of Fort Bend 
Seniors Meals on Wheels, co-leader for the Central Fort Bend Chamber Leadership Classes, and as 
a member the Fort Bend County Local Emergency Planning Committee and the Fort Bend County 
Emergency Management Activation Team.  Who will ever forget Hurricane Harvey? And of course, 
his support of the Women’s Center.  And he still somehow finds time to represent Classic Chevrolet 
dealerships in our community.  Ray is seemingly everywhere. 

 

Ray talked to us about leadership and service to others.  
 

 
“Introduce everyone you meet to everyone you know.”  

 
“You can’t do everything but you can smile” 

 
“Lead by example. Even leaders can serve.”  

 
“If Serving is beneath you, then leading is beyond you!” 



WALK WITH  PRIDE! 

 
$$$ CHECK  PRESENTATIONS! $$$ 

PROJECT SMILE presentation with happy 
people on all sides! That’s our Presi-
dent Vernon Hunt  with Carolyn Tarver. And 
look at what your funding did! Thanks to Ex-
change Club of Sugar Land and others, kids 
will start school with supplies!  $1500 Check. 

 
Boy Scouts presented a check for $2500! 
 
Cub Scouts presented a check for $500! 

https://www.facebook.com/vernon.hunt.75?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARCmT0R6iY-M9MNWxDII7yjs00AalPIXThYez8S3f-DzJNsxy4DUDaoAKOnHpv7UVfDYXOZ3r5JGnevb&dti=127234063036&hc_location=group


Boy scouts Pancake Breakfast with Troops #731 and #1731 
 Wednesday Morning Aug. 7th 

 
L-R—Don Rakoski, Carey Snyder, Vernon 
Hunt,  David Van Kleeck 


